
 

 

THE TOWN OF FORT FAIRFIELD 

Fire and Rescue Service Cost Recovery ORD 22-05 

Public Hearing Minutes 

Wednesday, June 22, 2022 

6:00 pm 

TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

 

 

Councilors present – James Ouellette 

Staff – Neadra Dubois, Tony Levesque, D.C. Fenderson 

Budget Advisory Committee – Kevin Bouchard 

Citizens – 1 present: Sharon Ouellette 

 

 

Mr. Levesque opened the floor at 6 PM to public comment after reading the following Legal 

Notice of the Public Hearing: 
 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

Town of Fort Fairfield Public Hearing 

There will be a Public Hearing on Wednesday June 22, 2022 at 6:00 pm in the Council Chambers of 

the Fort Fairfield Municipal Building located at 18 Community Center Drive, Fort Fairfield, Maine. 

The purpose of this hearing is to allow for public comments on the following:  

 

Ordinance 22-05: AN ORDINANCE PROVIDING FOR  

The cost recovery of Fire and Rescue Services provided by Fort Fairfield Fire Rescue.  

 

THE TOWN COUNCIL OF FORT FAIRFIELD HEREBY ORDAINS THAT:  

A Fire Department Cost Recovery is hereby established for the Town of Fort Fairfield, Maine, 

pursuant to 30-A M.R.S. §3001 and §C-15 of the Town Charter.  

 

This ordinance may be reviewed in its entirety at the Town Office during regular business hours. 

Comments and/or questions should be directed to the Town Manager, Andrea L. Powers: 18 

Community Center Drive, Fort Fairfield, Maine, 04742, or by phone at (207) 472-3800.  

 

Comments will be received until the next Council Meeting. The Town Council will be 

considering action on the ordinance at the next Special Town Council Meeting, June 29, 2022, 

at 6:00 p.m.  

 

 

Posted: June 2, 2022  

County Federal Credit Union  

Katahdin Trust Company  

Fort Fairfield Municipal Building  

 

Published: 06-15-22  

Fort Fairfield Journal 

 

 



 

 

No comments were given by the people present. Mr. Levesque paused the Public Hearing at 6:05 

PM to see if anyone else would show up to the Public Hearing. At 6:30 PM Mr. Levesque 

resumed the Public Hearing and closed the Public Hearing, as there were no comments given and 

no one else showed up. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Neadra E. Dubois 

Council Secretary 


